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27th September 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

House Music at the Alban Arena – Thursday 18th October 2018 at 7pm 

Due to the success of last year’s House Music at the Alban Arena, we are delighted to inform 

you that this year the event will once again be held at the Alban Arena.  This is an exciting 

opportunity for the school and the 350+ students who have signed up to take part. 

Students will be involved in rehearsals during the day of Thursday 18th October at the Alban 

Arena.  They will be transported there by coach in their Houses and will be returned back to 

school once their rehearsal time is over.  All students should be back at school before the end 

of the day and so will be able to travel home as usual. 

Ticket Sales 

Due to the limited number of tickets available, tickets will be allocated on a first come first 

served basis.  We will be using an online system -  yourboxoffice.co.uk.   

Please note there is a limit of 2 tickets per household and all tickets are non-refundable.  

All children must be accompanied by an adult. 

Tickets will go on sale on Thursday 4th October at 7pm and information on how to 

purchase tickets will be available on the school website at this time.  The system allows 

you to pay with a credit/debit card.  Once your order is complete, you will receive an email 

containing your e-tickets.  You must print off your electronic tickets and bring them with you on 

the evening or you will be refused entry.   

Ticket prices will be £12 for adults and £6 for children.  Prices have been set at this level to 

keep the event affordable for families and to ensure that we cover the costs of staging House 

Music at the Arena; this is not a profit generating event.  In the unlikely event that we make a 

profit then this money will be put into next year’s House Music to keep ticket costs as low as 

possible. 

If you need any further information please contact us at  housemusic@roundwoodpark.co.uk. 

With kind regards, 

Sofia Biggs, Katie Prynn and Lily Salter 

Community and Events Captains 
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